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onderwerp Education Development Cycle

Dear Executive Board,

The university Council would like to thank you for the proposal for ‘Fine tuning Education
Development Cycles’ and the given additional information.

DRAFT-ADVICE
the University Council,
seen:
- the document ‘Fine tuning Education development cycles’ UR 19 — 116;

heard:
- the discussion in the OOS Committee meeting with Mr. Thom Palstra on the
11% of September 2019;
- the recent discussions in the internal meeting of the University council on the
18" of September 2019;

considering:
- the benefits to the University community with synchronised and clearly defined
cycles for de continued development of our education;
- changes on programme or faculty level can still be executed on their own level
without having to complete the entire Education Development Cycle;

advices to:
1. keep a close eye on the proposed cycle to ensure the continued development
of our education is not stalled by bureaucracy;
2. put the main priority of the education development on maintain the current high
quality of the University of Twente;
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decides:
to advice positively regarding the new proposal for Education Development Cycles.

Yours sincerely,
On behalf of the

6

'@y Council,

arirH.
Chairman



